
Dear Anne Steffanic

I am a registered nurse in the state of Pennsylvania working closely with a nurse
practitioner. I would like to see the regulations for CRNP's changed to allow them to
expand their prescribing privileges to at least 30 days for schedule II substances and 90
days for schedule III - V. This would be a much safer and efficient practice for our
patients, eliminating some of the confusion surrounding the current regulations and
allowing us to provide more continuity of care. Your attention to this would be greatly
appreciated.
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